End of Year Notice

Dear Parent and carers,

This is an early notice to advise you that the last day of school will be Wednesday 18 December 2024.

Staff will also finish on this day.

Some government schools will finish on Friday 20 December; however, Wiley Park Public School staff are undertaking Professional Learning out of work hours and thus will accrue time in leu.

Please remember that every school day matters so if you are planning a vacation the best time to do this is during the school holidays, this will mean your child does not miss valuable learning time.

Mrs Demos

Principal

6 March 2024